
 

 

ASX Release: Ambition Group Limited (ASX:AMB) 
 
28 September 2020 
Suspension of trading in the Company’s shares 

 

Ambition Group Limited (Company) would like to remind shareholders that trading in the 

Company’s shares will be suspended on Tuesday 29 September 2020, ahead of the removal 

of the shares from the ASX Official List on Wednesday 30 September 2020.  Shareholders 

who wish to trade in the Company’s shares are advised to do so today. 

 

This announcement is authorised for release by the Board. 
 

About Ambition 

Ambition is an international recruitment and contracting business operating in the areas of:  
 

• information technology and digital  

• accounting, banking, finance  

• marketing and sales  

• supply chain  

• executive search and interim management  
 
We have 170 staff across Australia, Asia, and UK. 

 
Enquiries/Additional Information 
Nick Waterworth: 
Telephone +61 92495000 
Email: investor@Ambition.com.au 
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